
Dear Valued Client, 

As noted in previous communications, our Northbrook Banking Center located
at 633 Skokie Blvd has undergone a complete modernization and we are happy
to officially welcome you back to in-person visits starting on Monday, August

16th. 

As a reminder, all services are back to normal at all three of our banking
centers, Highland Park, Northbrook and Skokie. Lobby hours are 8:30 am -
5:00 pm Monday through Friday. Please check our website for weekend, Walk-
Up and Drive-Up hours. https://www.firstbankhp.com/Contact-Us 

Thank you for your patience and continued business. As always, we are here to
meet all of your banking needs. Your interest is our priority! 

Sincerely,  

Brien Leahy | Executive Vice President / Retail Banking 
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